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Title:

Comments: | am writing this message in response to the proposed closing of OHV accessible trails in the
Chattahoochee National Forest.

I am a motorcyclist that enjoys riding off-road in legal and responsible manner and | take advantage of national
forest trails for recreational purposes. | feel that there are very limited areas where people can enjoy this hobby

and it is crucial that we maintain the limited access that remains.

Motorcyclists contribute to the local economies through fuel, food, and other equipment purchases and it would
be a shame for some small towns in the area to lose those customers if no more riding areas were available.

Thank you for your time,

Mark McDonnell



